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COVID19 mitigations – Reminder to all staff and pupils of the importance of hand hygiene, table 
wipes and wearing of face covering in internal spaces where appropriate.  All pupils should be 
encouraged to go outside for fresh air at intervals and lunchtimes where possible. 

English Quiet Reading club - Come along to the English Department at lunchtime for a quiet place to 
read. Monday F046 and Tuesday F043.   

Health zone drop in with the school nurse team on Tuesday at lunchtime in Interview room 2. 

Lateral Flow Test Kits – All pupils will be issued with kits during P5 today.  Please use the kits to keep 
yourself and others safe during the holidays and ensure that you take a test prior to returning to 
school after the holidays. 

Left/Lost Clothing Items - Any pupil who has left/lost items of clothing in the PE changing rooms 
should check with the PE department before the end of term. Any pupil who has lost a bag, blazer, 
top or jacket should check with the office before the end of term. 

Christmas Holidays – The school finishes at 2.50 for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 22nd 
December and returns on Thursday 6th January 2022. 

 

S4/5/6 
Change to EMA Payment date - We have been informed that, given the timing of Christmas holidays 
this year and bank payment dates, the EMA payment due on Thursday 30/12/21 will now be made 
on Friday 31/12/21. Apologies for any inconvenience. 

S5/6 Assessments - week beginning 31st January.  Assessment diet details to follow.  
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